
 

 

NOTICES for SUNDAY 22nd May  

Thu 19 May – Midweek Communion 
12.30pm St. Catherine’s Aisle, led by Revd Lisa Fairbairn-Brown 
 

Sun 22 May - FAMILY WORSHIP, BAPTISM & COMMUNION 
9.30am Theme: Living as people of Hope – HUMILITY 
 

Thurs 26 May – Ascension Day  
7.30pm Ascension Day Holy Communion 
 

Sat 28 May – Parish Prayer meeting  
9.00am St. Catherine’s Aisle 
 

Sun 29 May - ALL-AGE EUCHARIST  
9.30am Theme: Easter 6 – Sunday after Ascension Day 
 

Men's Group Thirsty Thursday is back!  
If you fancy a curry, a beer and some good company, we are meeting again at The 
Sir Julian Huxley in Selsdon on Thursday 26 May at 7pm. 

We hope to re-start our monthly Men's Group evenings out with this event and will 
rotate with the steak nights held on Tuesdays to suit popular demand. We'll start 
with Tuesday 21 June for our first Tuesday Tipple Steak Night, again at The Sir 
Julian at 7pm. Unfortunately, The Sir Julian no longer accepts bookings, so we 
might have to mix and match as best we can on the night and hope to push a few 
tables together. As ever, all are welcome. 

David Chillman 
T: 020 8657 7397 M: 0787 097 8844 
 

Golden Anniversary of priesthood  
Father Malachy Keegan, the RC Priest at the Holy Family, will be celebrating his 
Golden Anniversary of priesthood on Sunday 29 May and has invited friends from 
All Saints to join him in celebrating this milestone.  They will be having a Special 
Mass at 11am and we are invited to join the celebrations afterwards.  All are 
welcome - please let Jeremy know if you plan to come so that we can give 
them an idea for catering purposes.   

Jeremy  



 

 

New Bishop of Croydon 
Her Majesty The Queen has approved the appointment of the Venerable Dr 
Rosemarie Mallett, Archdeacon of Croydon, as the next Bishop of Croydon. 
 

New Archdeacon of Croydon 
Revd Greg Prior, Vicar of All Saints with Holy Trinity, Wandsworth and acting 
Archdeacon of Wandsworth, is to become the next Archdeacon of Croydon. 
 

Bishop’s Lent Appeal 
Thanking everyone for their generous donations to the Bishop’s Lent Call. A 
cheque for £375 has been sent to the Diocese of Southwark. 
 

ANY SPARE TIME? 
Could you lend a hand with our children’s work…? 
 

• Messy Church – Sun 26 June, 3.30 – 5pm 

• Holiday Club – Tues 30th and Wed 31st August 
 

If you can, please let Sue Thomas or Judith Robinson know.  
Email: children@sanderstead-parish.org.uk  
 

Thank you,  
Sue Thomas 
 

Further plea to help our Ukrainians  
 

I continue to be amazed by your kindness and I know I can speak for our 
Ukrainians, who will be amazed by your generosity in giving practical gifts for the 
flat or unperishable food or financial gifts – thank you.  

There are still a few things for which we would be grateful:- 

Coffee, Tea bags, Biscuits, Toothpaste, Soap, Biros, Paper or Notebooks 
Carving knife and large sharp knife, Roasting tin/dish, Magazines, Garden 
chairs, Tea pot, washing line 

 

Thank you again.  I am happy to collect or store any offerings and any monetary 
gifts to our Treasurer Michael Turner.  Please ring me 0208-657-4087 or 
07379856712 or email mcquiney@gmail.com 

NB  Please note, I live at 1A Blenheim Gardens NOT my neighbours at no. 1 !!!! 

Margaret Quiney 

mailto:children@sanderstead-parish.org.uk

